Landry Wildwind

I oppose the spraying of Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor with any quantity of imidacloprid.
Although the "no action" alternative is acceptable, the only really effective and protective
alternative is restoration of the bays' ecology.

Imidacloprid is one of many chemicals whose known effects are sufficiently toxic that its use
cannot be supported, in my opinion.



